
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 13th November 2020 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

Term 2   
 

 

Week 3 
 

Monday 16th November 
Jellyfish Class Forest School 
Odd Socks Day 
 
Tuesday 17th November 
Dolphins Class Forest School -
(in place of 04/01/2021) 
3—4pm Stingrays Multisports 
Club 
 
Wed 18th November 
2:50 –3:50pmSeahorses        
Multisports Club 
 
Thursday 19th November 
3:10—4:10pm Dolphins        
Multisports Club 
 
Friday 20th November 
 
 
 

Week 4 
 
 
 

Monday 23rd November 
Stingrays Class Forest School 
 
Tuesday 24th November 
3—4pm Stingrays Multisports 
Club 
 
Wed 25th November 
2:50 –3:50pmSeahorses   
Multisports Club 
 
Thursday 26th November 
3:10—4:10pm Dolphins        
Multisports Club 
 
Friday 27th November 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

 HOUSE points 
Term 2 

This week’s resulTs:  

Redoubt:         72 
Connaught:    55 
Burgoyne:      54 
Kearsney:      50 
 

leader board: 

Redoubt:        374 
Kearsney:     357 
Burgoyne :    350 
Connaught:   344 

 SUPERSTARS!  
 

Our superstars this week are: 

Rickzin, Yaran, Samantha, Olivia, Joseph, Ruby C,  
Lotty, Shikha, Unique, Sachin, Kabir, Faye, Jason, 
Joshua, Nayan, Sibika, Harry, Lisa, Reggie, Alice,     
Jiyong, Summer, Norah, Ruhan, Niwa, Reeona,     

Jess and Pranav 

CONGRATULATIONS!  Well Done! 

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are: Jess, Lisa, Samantha, Jake, Darcey and Nayan.   

The winner is:  Darcey!          Congratulations!! 

 

ODD SOCKS DAY 
 

All you need to do is wear 
odd socks to school! It's a 

great way to celebrate what makes us all 
unique in Anti-Bullying Week! It will 
be held on Monday, 16th November 
2020, the first day of Anti-Bullying 

Week.  
There is no fundraising for this day and 

the topic will be covered in classes. 

Annual Nasal Flu Vaccination  
All parents should have received, via a School Spider email, the letter from the 

NHS Immunisation Team asking you to complete the online consent form 
marking whether you consent or decline consent before 01/12/2020.  This is  

for your child to receive the flu vaccination at school on Monday,7th December.  
This is given via a nasal spray and is being offered to all children in school. 

HAPPY DIWALI 2020 
We wish all our Hindu families a very happy DIWALI.  Have a wonderful 

time celebrating with your close family.  We appreciate it must be so 
hard with the National restrictions in place but we hope that you find a 

way to celebrate.  
 

  Please remember to let the school office know if your child will not be 
attending school on Monday. 

CHILDREN IN NEED  
Thank you to everyone for 
your generosity at such a     
difficult time. The money     

donation is in quarantine until 
Monday before it can be counted. We will 
give you the total amount raised here next 

week.   

Remembrance Day 
We marked Remembrance Day with a     
special Zoom assembly with the whole 

school.  Children shared the remembrance 
work they had competed in class and read 

prayers of remembrance.   
We then held a two minute silence. There are 
more pictures on the website gallery but here 

are a few… 
  


